
December 13, 2006 
To:  All Residents 
From:   www.goldenhillrentals.com 
Re:  Happy Holidays 
 
 
Twas a week before Christmas and up on the Hill 
Jose was working double time to finish projects.  But still 
The lights were not up yet and the trees were not lit 
Bathrooms weren’t painted; Bart threw a fit. 
 
Alesia interviews new renters to see if they’d pay 
And Nikki was keeping the creditors at bay. 
Agatha was handling everything else in the way 
And Lilliana swabbed decks, cleaned laundry rooms every day 
 
Francisco cut palm fronds and cleaned up the weeds,  
His sidekick was mowing and planting new seeds. 
Raul wired porch lights.  We hear Sulli’s rants. 
And thanks to Sun Pest there are very few ants. 
 
Which bring us to you the resident, whom we hold dear, 
No matter what happens we give you our ear. 
Continue to let us know what we can do to improve. 
We’ll do that and more so that you won’t move. 
 
Hopes that 2007 is filled with surprises 
Most of which will be more than mere guises 
With fewest possible compromises 
May all the wishes you have arise. 
 
 
 
Wear your shirt out.     
 
 


